
Gutter Cleaning Frequency Recommendation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining the 

integrity of your property, we are writing to recommend a regular schedule for gutter cleaning. 

To prevent clogs and ensure proper drainage, we suggest cleaning your gutters: 

• At least twice a year - ideally in the spring and fall. 

• More frequently if your property is surrounded by trees or heavy foliage. 

Regular maintenance will help protect your roof, foundation, and landscaping from potential 

water damage. 

If you have any questions or would like to schedule a cleaning, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

Thank you for your attention to this important home maintenance task. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


